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INTERNSHIP CERTIFICATE LETTER

No: 014/PBCAVHRTM/II/2022

To Whom It May Concern

Jakarta, 10" March 2022
This is to certify that Muhammad Ezra Arrazaq Irvan has successfully completed 3 (Three)

months internship program, from 04" October 2021 — 31" December 2021 at PT. Bank
Permata, Tbk, Department Customer Segmentation.

During this period of his internship program with us, he was punctual, hardworking, and

inquisitive.

We thank his contribution during internship program and wish the very best for his future career.

Sincerely Your?,

Div. Hedd, Head HR




